

Minutes for June 20th 2011

Peter:

- The event was super awesome for people that attended.
- Jeff and Peter won.
- Went to a box car derby (snider electric won, because they cheated). Next year they want an engineering team to come out. Super fun.
- We need to do a better job of class announcements and posters and other communication stuff.
- Vote that we change lawn day to ln day.

Steph:

- Feedback forum for people in general to talk about their complains about school. Austin will help her do that.
- People are intimidated by a lot of people being loud and stuff in the ESS. The form will be great to help with this. Will be put in the next fishwrap.
- Has not been to any meetings in the past week.
- Will try to get the meeting minutes put up on the Website.

Austin:

- Uvec is on going. Calvin has graduate students lined up to be the judges.
- For señor design, the teams will be separated so there will be no cheating off of each other.
- Nigel will oraganize debate, so austin can compete.
- A giant poster will be made for UVEC.
- Industry social will have posters too, but word of mouth is soooo much better.
- There is a Coop website feedback forum, ess.uvic.ca/coopfeedback/. That people can go on and have a chance to win SCHWAG.

Jacob:

- Shaved off most of his green and blue hair.
- Travel funding reimbursement, so far we are running a deficit. We are working on getting money from the Dean.
- Jackets need to have order placed in by this friday.
- There is a box of jackets in the storeroom as well. If we use them, we need to pay back stream B.

Nigel:

- Pub crawl will be on July 22nd. Nigel will be taking Ideas.
- Drink and dodge doesn't look like it will be happening, due to the guy not getting back to us.
- Do we want to do another ln (day)? I think so.
- Jacob wants numbahs
- Thats all folks
- Be frugal with the hotdogs so we aren't left with a bunch at the end.
- Have a sign up ticket that includes a hot dog and a drink.

Joel:

- Fishwrap will be on Monday so send the ideas.
- Fun electronics you can build with shit around your house.

Minutes for May 16th 2011

Tom:

- School has been giving Tom the run around. So progress with the charity has not happened.
- A basic design has been made for the catapult.
- Will go talk to the VP of the university to get to approved. Have sent correspondence to the secretary to have a meeting.
- Hopefully there will be word for next week.
- Fallback plan will be either a Ln(day) fundraiser or felicitas.

Tristan:

- There are two weekends open in July for sporting events. Tristan wants to do a hockey night and a road hockey tourney.
- Booked for the 8th for hockey night when Tristan calls back.

Mike:

- A thingy on the server has been made. Gavin and Graeme are going to reformat the computer when Gavin gets a new harddrive.

James:

- Foosball is still in the waiting because of Canada post.
- We are going to try and modify some old bars we have to fit the table.
- Slushy machine will be made to happen so we have 2 batches.
- There will not be more then one slushy day per week because people are not paying.
- Inventory, there is nothing new since last week. We are good for paper and office supplies.
- The orange thing for keeping the fishwraps is downstairs.
- CLEAN YOUR DISHES, FOR THE LOVE OF GOD.

Tiff:

- Girls night was good, only went over the budget by 7\$.
- Lan party will be June 24th.
- Tiff has made posters.
- Free pizza.
- Changing name to.....don't know yet. But not diversity.

Tyler:

- The cards are on the way. We will order 150 when they are ready sweet.
- Fixing the scooter.. wow really.